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Interested Persons: 
 



This e-mail is to provide you informally with information about receipt of an ETC petition 
from AT&T Wireless.  The petition was received today and is pasted below. It seeks 
designation for geographic service areas in 31 Washington counties. 
 
The last ETC petition considered by the Commission was placed on the consent 
agenda.  I will likely recommend this petition be placed on the consent agenda unless I 
hear that someone would like to speak to the Commission.   
 
As it looks now, I expect to make my recommendation within two weeks and anticipate 
the petition could be taken up by the Commission on March 12, 2004.  (NOTE:  That is a 
Friday meeting that begins at 1:30 P.M.)   
As you know, if you wish to comment in writing you may do so at any time.  Please let 
me if you have any questions.  Thank you. 
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